
MAYESPARK PRIMARY SCHOOL               
Goodmayes Lane, Ilford, Essex IG3 9PX           Tel: 020 8599 2263  

             Email: Office@mayespark.redbridge.sch.uk   
             Web:  www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk  
             Head teacher: Ms E Davies 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  
            
                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Account Manager  Andy Winterford  Version No/Reference  1.0  

Contact No: 020 8595 7744 / 07787 281204 Our Reference  JN14413 

Email Address  andrew@computertalk.co.uk Date 12th March 2020 

 
Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Monday 12th February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At Mayespark we believe that our children should leave Primary school with the confidence and skills 

to make decisions, self-evaluate, make connections and become lifelong learners. 

With this in mind we have arranged for Year 5 to take part in first aid training on Monday 4th March. 

The training will concentrate on the First Aid basics: Dialling 999 – CPR – Burns – Bleeding – Bumps – 

Choking – Nose bleeds – D.R.A.B.C plus a few little extras.  

The training will last for 90 minutes per class and each child will go home with their own copy of the 

book ‘First Aid at Home’ along with a certificate. All equipment will be cleaned before, during and 

after each training session.  We know that the children will be very excited after the training and will 

want to share all that they have learnt with you at home. 

In addition, on Friday 8th March Year Five will continue their ‘Adopt a Chef’ programme through the 

Royal Academy of Culinary Arts. Through this project, every child will learn about food in a holistic 

sense to ensure they have the confidence to eat well, be healthy and happy. This programme helps 

children to develop healthy eating habits and encourages an enthusiasm and interest in food, 

cooking, food provenance and sustainability, as well as giving an insight into the hospitality industry.  

The total cost of these visits will be £2.50. Please pay via ParentPay by Thursday 29th February.  

I am confident that your child will enjoy both of these events and that they will learn key life skills for 

the future.  

 

Thank you, 

Mrs Ige 

Assistant Headteacher 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/

